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Did you make it to the last SLNA Community Meeting on Jan. 29? Isorine Marc, Executive 

Director of popular local arts organization, Jamii provided an overview of Jamii's 2019 

programming highlights which you can view here: https://www.jamii.ca/2019seasonreview. 

Keynote speaker Dr. Gary Bloch of St. Michael’s Hospital discussed how the Hospital’s Family 

Health Team has become a national and global leader in developing and implementing primary 

care-based programs to address social determinants of health and health inequalities. 

 

Our diverse neighbourhood includes people in need and those who are more privileged and 

Dr. Bloch's Family Health Team focuses on providing the right service and support for the 

particular needs of every patient. To learn more visit the following website: 

 

https://www.stmichaelshospital.com/programs/familypractice/equity.php. 

Family Day at St. Lawrence CRC 

Make plans now to visit our own St. Lawrence Community Recreation Centre on The Esplanade for 

this year's Family Day Activities 

Download Print Version of Flyer 

 

No Pipeline Dig on Queen's Quay 

 

The central Waterfront became Toronto’s foremost recreational area when Queens Quay West was 

redesigned in 2015. Millions of visitors enjoy the beauty and vibrant cultural life, and it is a 

favourite place to live. 

 

Now Enbridge Gas is proposing to dig up Queens Quay to install a 4.5 kilometre gas pipeline from 

Cherry Street in the east to Bathurst Street in the west. This will have a crushing effect on the area, 

which is home to over 70,000 and serves tourists and the GTA at large. Please speak up now if this 

concerns you, and spread the word. Email Enbridge Gas though Dillon Consulting 

Ltd.: NPS20Replacement@dillon.ca Copy City Councillor Joe Cressy 

at councillor_cressy@toronto.ca and info@yqna.ca 

February Seniors’ Activities 

Download February Seniors' Activities Calendar 

SLNA Meet & Greet - Feb. 24 

Our next SLNA Meet & Greet will happen on Monday, February 24, 7 - 9 p.m. at the Novotel 

Hotel, 45 The Esplanade. Light food and refreshments will be served - all neighbourhood residents 

are invited! RSVP: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/slna-meet-greet-tickets-92087653651 

 

Click following link to: Download poster for printing and posting 
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